
Re: HOUSE BILL NO. 1468 
  
Dear Representatives: 
 
I am writing in support of HB 1468. As a registered nurse, I applaud any action that can potentially 
minimize gun violence while rendering mental health support for North Dakota citizens. The victims of 
mental illness and of gun violence are multiplied when you factor in those that love and care for them. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Terri Hedman, MSSL, BSN, RN, OCN 
5524 16 Street South 
Fargo, ND 58104 
 


